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Candace L. Snyder 
DOJ Certif ied PREA Auditor  

25469 Sidney Park Road 
Custer,  SD 57730 

Phone: 605-517-1747 Email:  snyder@gwtc.net 

November 18, 2018 

Ms. Camella Jacobe 
855 N 1st Street 
Geneva, NE 68361 

Via Electronic Mail: Camella.Jacobe@nebraska.gov 

Dear Camella: 

Congratulations  to  your  team  on  completion  of  your  second round   of  PREA Audits.   
Attached  is  the Final   Audit Reports   for the   Youth  Rehabilitation  and  Treatment Centers   
in  Kearney  and  Geneva.  You operate excellent facilities. I know       that  you  have  worked  
diligently  to  achieve com pliance  with  the  Prison  Rape  Elimination  Act (PREA)   
standards.  

We were very impressed by your immediate action to correct anything brought to your 
attention. You understand completely that complying with the standards goes a long 
way in creating a safer environment for both the residents and the staff. Please post the 
final audits on your website as your final step in compliance. 

It was a pleasure working with you and your team. I know this process is no easy task 
and you can be very proud of this accomplishment. Please know that you can continue 
to call me anytime if you have any PREA questions. 

Sincerely, 

Candace L. Snyder 
Certified PREA Auditor 

cc: Mark LaBouchardiere, Director Office of Juvenile Services 
Trevor Spiegel, Office of Juvenile Services Administrator 
Nicole Berggren, Juvenile Justice Administrator 
Paul Gordon, YRTC-K Facility Administrator 
Dan Scarborough, YRTC-G Facility Administrator 
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